
September 9th - October 21st (Mondays)
Y5 and Y6 swimming
October 2nd 
Severn Class cross country (PM)
October 15th
Cound Class visit to Park Hall
October 16th
Cound Class PE Multi-skills event (PM)
October 17th 
Nasal flu vaccinations
October 23rd
Severn Class cross country (PM)
October 24th
Harvest Celebration assembly in school 
(2:45pm). All welcome. 
October 25th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
October 28th - November 1st
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
November 4th - December 16th (Mondays)
Y3 and Y4 swimming 
November 6th 
Severn Class cross country (PM)
November 26th 
Parent meetings 1:30-6pm
December 4th
Pantomime at Theatre Severn (Sleeping 
Beauty)
December 20th
Celebration Assembly in school (2:45pm). All 
welcome
December 20th
LAST DAY OF TERM
December 23rd - January 3rd
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY
January 6th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
January 7th
Pupils back in school

PREEN SCENE

admin@ChurchPreenSchool.co.uk       01694 771359
CONTACT US:

We are getting settled back into our school routines now - it is like we have 
never been away!

Welcome to all of the new families who have joined us this term. We hope that 
you will be very happy to become part of our Church Preen Primary School 
community. 

There are lots of exciting events and activities planned for this term - keep an 
eye on your email inbox as well as your fortnightly copy of "Preen Scene" to 
stay up-to-date with everything that is going on in school. 

There have been a few changes in our office and administration set-up for this 
term. Mrs Plant will be in the office on Tuesdays, Thursdays and alternate 
Fridays and I will be in school on Mondays and Wednesdays. Email 
communications to admin@ChurchPreenSchool.co.uk will be monitored every 
day and there is an answerphone at school on 01694 771359. If you need to 
speak to someone urgently then please contact one or other of us at Brockton 
CE School on 01746 785671 on the days that we are not at Church Preen. 

Next week's meals menu is below.

Thank you everyone for your continued support for our very special school.

               Mrs M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Church Preen Primary School

Welcome back! UPCOMING EVENTS

13th September 2024


